
From: Mauricio Alvarez
To: Carole Kendrick
Subject: Rancho Diamonte Phase II SPA15-001
Date: Monday, May 06, 2019 11:56:54 AM

Good Morning Ms. Kendrick,
 
RTA has reviewed your plans regarding the Rancho Diamonte project and we have several
comments:
 

1. An ADA compliant bus stop with connect sidewalk at the following locations:
a. New Stetson Road FS Street A (Mustang Way). Will there be a crosswalk and/or traffic

signal at this intersection?
b. New Stetson Road FS Street B. Will there be a crosswalk and/or traffic signal at this

intersection?
c. Warren Road NS Street B. Will there be a crosswalk and/or traffic signal at this

intersection?
d. Warren Road NS Street A (Mustang Way). Will there be a crosswalk and/or traffic signal

at this intersection?
e. Will there be a crosswalk and/or traffic signal at the intersection of the new Stetson

Road and Warren Road?
 
Thank you for considering these comments.
 
 
Mauricio Alvarez, MBA
Planning Analyst
Riverside Transit Agency
p: 951.565.5260 | e: malvarez@riversidetransit.com
Website | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram
1825 Third Street, Riverside, CA 92507
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